NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

August
The Network Data Support Working Group has met once since the last ROS meeting. 
Steve White presented the difference between the Zonal and Nodal ICCP configuration and how the changes in the Nodal environment will results in high data availability. Steve also discussed the need for the ICCP availability to be 24/7 with valid data to both associations.
The Nodal ICCP Handbook is currently being updated by ERCOT.

Steve covered the spreadsheet on ICCP issues that are still outstanding.

Steve made a request that updated ICCP contacts be emailed to him, for both the data and technical aspects.

Daryl Cote provided an update on the SEM document. Running about a week behind and hopes to have it out for review this week. Also provided information about ERCOT’s plan for 24/7 availability of ICCP data for SE and the schedule on how to achieve this. 
Documentation for the Modeling Guide and Validation Rules cannot be completed till the rules have been completely written. The Siemens teams plan on going to Siemens to learn how to create and maintain this documentation and create the validation rules.

A discussion on the CIMTool followed and ERCOT will provide a demonstration of the Tool at a future meeting.
Max Maksimov provided an update and the ICCP dashboards and the process used to create these dashboards. Samples of the details data used for the dashboards reviewed and what actions the MPs can take to resolve the issue.
The next NDSWG meeting will be August 19 at Taylor.






